
Welcome to your new planner! 

Dear parents, 

We wanted to introduce you and your child to your sparkly new planner.  It would be great if you could take the time 

to have a look through it together.   

It is very important that your child takes their planner to school every day, and brings it home each evening, so 

that they have it where and when they need it. 

We would like your child to use this planner all year, for the following things: 

 to record their reading at home and write reflections,  

 to record their Big Maths Beat That table test (p29) and spelling test 

scores (p27) in class,  

 to collect their effort stars (p35),  

 for showing their teacher how they are feeling about their  

learning (red, orange and green cards at the back)  

 for any home-school communication (reading record pages). 

 

Can you go on a treasure hunt through the planner to find and tick these other useful 

resources? 

 100 book reading challenge,   

 Ways  to support your child with reading and times tables,  

 The curriculum spellings for each half term,  

 Term dates and Golden Rules,  

 Writing information, such as word classes,  

 Maths information, such as time facts and a 100 square,  

 a write on/wipe off whiteboard (final page),  

 maps (at the back),  

 A page for children to build up their personal dictionary 

of fabulous words. 

 TTrockstars login 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jo Tearle 

Deputy Head 

Top Tips from SJS parents:  

 Keep the planner somewhere near your front door at home, 

 Have it out when reading, so it is easy to write a reflection in. 

 


